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19th October 2020 

Plea for reading and library books to be returned. 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are currently experiencing a shortage of reading books and library books in school.  

We ask that you check in your homes for any books that belong to Reedley Primary School as 

some books were not returned to school before lockdown in March.    

We will be going through our library records and children will be receiving a letter with the name of 

the book that they borrowed.  There will be a £5 fine for books that are not returned to school so 

that we can buy a replacement. 

Previous class teachers have a record of which child was using which reading book and this will 

also be followed up. 

We would appreciate all reading books and library books to be returned to school as soon as 

possible. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Gorrell 

Deputy Headteacher 
English Lead 

http://www.reedley.lancs.sch.uk/

